


City of Salem, Massachusetts

Traffic and Parking Department
98 Washington Street, 2" Floor

Salem, MA 01970
www.salem.com

To: Katherine P. Lubitz, Director, Transportation Network Company Division
Massachusetts Department of Public Utilities

From: David Kucharsky, Director of Traffic and Parking
City of Salem

Date: December 21, 2018
RE: Transportation Network Company (TNC) Fund Report — Backup Material

The funds that the City of Salem has received will be used to install lighted bollards (see attached
specifications) at a busy downtown crosswalk. The crosswalk is located on New Derby Street at the
intersection with Dodge Street Court. The bollards are intended to better illuminate the crosswalk and
alert motorists in order to improve pedestrian safety. The work is being scheduled to occur in the
Summer of 2019.
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